HANCOCK
ASSOCIATES

Surveyors | Engineers | Scientists

20168
July 20, 2020

Ross Povenmire, Director of Conservation
Boxford Conservation Commission
Boxford Town Hall

7A Spofford Road

Boxford, MA 01921

Re: Request for Extension for 599 Main Street and Silvermine Road, DEP File Number 114-1242
Dear Mr. Povenmire,

The applicant requests an Extension to the Order of Resource Area Delineation for one (1) year in order
to allow planning of residential lots. No additional permitting has been done beyond this Order. We
are in the process of working with Natural Heritage.

The Original Order of Resource Area Delineation confirmed five wetland systems including the A-Series,
B-Series, C-Series and two off-site Certified Vernal Pools. The Order of Conditions was issued on July 24,
2017 under the Wetland Protection Act and Boxford Wetland Protection Bylaw, Chapter 192 and 375 to
Thomas Frangos.

Per Governor Baker’s Executive Order, all permits currently valid during the State of Emergency, are
tolled until 45 days after the State of Emergency has been lifted. This request is intended to provide
additional support to the tolling provided by the State of Emergency.

Also attached to this Request for an Extension is the filing fee required per the Boxford Wetland
Protection Bylaw for $150.00.

Please schedule this request for your next meeting date and contact Hancock Associates at (978) 777-
3050 if you have any questions.

Singerely,

H 0 SSOCIATES

Vaclav V. Talacko, P.E.
Senior Project Manager
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